
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

March 13, 2010

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Lewis Nagel

Opening Song “Face to Face” #206

Scripture and Prayer Psalm 27                    Arlen Bristol

Welcome Arlen Bristol

Special Feature “Three Angels Messages of Rev. 14”

Lesson Study “The Fruit of the Spirit is Righteousness” Classes

Closing Song Congregation

Superintendent - Arlen Bristol
Pianist - Bella Salonga

“Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for righteousness, for they shall be 
filled.”

(Matthew 5:6, NKJV)

Church Calendar

Today 3:30 p.m. Outreach Program

Wednesday 7 p.m. Mid-week Bible Study

Sabbath, March 20 10:45 a.m. Worship Service

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to Make Him known

10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Acts 2: 41,42

Tom Bazemore

Shirley Bristol
Organ

Ida Foster

*Opening Hymn “Rejoice the Lord is King” #221

Tithes and Offering World Radio/World Budget Mary Ellen 
Bazemore

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering and StoryChildren’s Offering and Story Chuck Yetter

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Gary Foster

Special Music

Sermon “One Accord” Pastor Bob Atteberry

Closing Song “Leaning on the Everlasting 
Arms”

#469

Benediction Pastor Bob Atteberry

*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel
Platform Elder: Gary Foster

Offering next week:  Local Church Budget

Visitors, we are so glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA 
Church. We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements

INFORMATION UPDATE: Members and regular guests, please fill out the 
“information update” sheet inserted in the bulletin. These details are needed to update 
directory information and for the church clerk’s records. Place sheet in offering plate or 
give to a greeter/usher. Your information will only be available to church family upon 
request.

OUTREACH: Outreach Program will be held today at 3:30 p.m. in the Friendship Hall. 
Come share your blessings with others. 

SPECIAL CONCERT: Friends and former students of Steve Becker will be presenting a 
concert today, 4 p.m., at Calimesa Church. For information, call Carole (909) 797-8659.

FROM DEANE WALLING: “Heartfelt thanks to my church family for your prayers, 
cards, phone calls and kindness during my recent hospitalizations and medical 
challenges. I am so grateful to have been able to attend church this past Sabbath and 
look forward to worshipping with you each week.”

POTLUCK: Plan ahead to bring your favorite dish to our monthly potluck next 
weekend, March 20.

MID-WEEK BIBLE STUDY: You don’t want to miss the special video presentations in 
the mid-week Bible study Wednesdays, 7 p.m., in the Fellowship Hall. There are six 
more presentations to go. 

BABY SHOWER: Plan ahead for Bart & Sarah Van Kooten’s baby shower March 27 at 
7 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.  They added a baby boy to our church family! Gift ideas to 
come. Couples are encouraged to attend (husbands, this means you) and bring an 
already-prepared snack. Everyone is welcome to come and fellowship. 

NEWSLETTER CONTRIBUTIONS: If you’re interested in regularly contributing to 
the church newsletter, please contact Mary Hilde at writemsass@gmail.com or call (951) 
845-2366 Tuesdays or Thursdays after 9 a.m. Submissions are welcome. 

FOOD PANTRY: Donations are needed to assist in our monthly distribution to church 
and non-church family. Current needs include: canned fruit and veggies, soup, pasta 
and sauce, boxed macaroni, pancake mix, instant potatoes, cereal, bulk beans, rice, 
peanut butter and jam. Please leave food donations in church lobby bins or money in 
tithe envelopes, marked, “Food Pantry.” Thank you for your generous help and support.

LITERATURE RACK: Donations will be needed to continue supplying literature for 
our new rack. If you feel impressed to give to this ministry, mark “literature rack” on 
tithe envelopes or place funds in the box on literature rack in church lobby.

Church Office
Pastor Atteberry’s Office
Sunset Tonight: 5:55 p.m.

(951) 845-2366
(951) 845-2331

Next Friday: 7:01 p.m.

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org


